
 

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

 

July 15, 2024 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met July 15, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Keith Roe, Ed Duskie, and 

Brent Beck were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, and Myka Zadina were present for the meeting. 

 

Randy Hofmeier, CPA for Lindburg Vogel Pierce Faris Chartered worked with the Commissioners on the 2025 

budget. It was agreed to have the County budget hearing and the Revenue Neutral Rate Hearing on August 26, 

2024, at 10:00 a.m.   

 

Ed Duskie moved, and Brent Beck seconded to re-appoint Shannon Meier to the Jewell County Hospital Board 

of Trustees. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the July 8, 2024, Commissioners meeting were approved.  

 

Carla Waugh reviewed the statutes for emergency vehicle permits. She shared the additional statutes provided 

by Scott Wright, County Attorney.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed maintenance projects and equipment repairs. Ed Duskie reported 

a complaint about roads with wash outs in the northeast area of Jewell County. Ed also discussed a complaint 

about the speed limit on Y Road north of Lovewell Lake.  They would like it to be increased from 40 mph to 50 

mph.  

 

Brenda Eakins, County Treasurer, discussed the reduced services offered in the Treasurer’s Office during the 

week of July 22nd. She said services will be limited to vehicle renewals only and taxes will be done. They will 

not be able to do title transactions, driver’s license transactions or commercial vehicle transactions during the 

week of July 22 through July 26. All services will resume July 29, 2024.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:16 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   ___________ __________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk                    Ed Duskie, Vice-Chairman 

 

 

 


